
 

Michels acquires J.D. Hair & Associates 

October 1, 2021  

 
Michels Trenchless, Inc., a wholly owned subsidiary of Michels Corporation, has acquired J.D. Hair 
& Associates, a top trenchless engineering firm, to provide customers with a comprehensive suite of 
proven solutions to guide a project from design to conclusion. 
 
Michels, a premier, international provider of trenchless construction services, is known for 
continuously advancing the possibilities of safe, environmentally sound underground utility line and 
product pipe installation. Michels Trenchless has an extensive, global resume of successful projects 
and is recognized as one of the most experienced horizontal directional drilling (HDD) and Direct 
Pipe contractors. 
 
J.D. Hair is known for its engineering services for HDD and Direct Pipe installations, including some 
of the most significant and challenging utility line projects ever completed. The team’s areas of 
expertise include design, analysis, site investigation, construction monitoring, and consulting 
services. 
 
“When two strong companies share visions, values and complementary services, bringing them 
together allows both to thrive,” said Phillip Michels, Senior Group Vice President, Michels 
Trenchless. 
 
“This partnership advances trenchless construction,” Michels said. “Combining Michels’ unmatched 
technical abilities with J.D. Hair & Associates’ design expertise will redefine the potential for safe 
trenchless construction projects.” 
 
J.D. Hair will operate as a wholly owned subsidiary of Michels Trenchless, Inc., continuing to partner 
with Michels while also working independently with customers to deliver innovative, safe, and 
technically sound design and engineering solutions. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.michels.us/blog/michels-acquires-jdhair/  
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